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New Member Welcome 
One of our new members is Pam Simecka.
She works as an accountant for the City of
Topeka in the Public Works Division.  This is
her first year with AGA.  Even so, Pam
volunteered to audit the Chapter’s financial
records for the 2003_4 fiscal year.  As a
volunteer organization, AGA accomplishes what
its member volunteers make happen.   
 

“Pam, thanks for jumping in to take on this
task, and welcome to the Topeka Chapter!”


